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Monday, 26 June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to you because we have been informed that we will have an Ofsted inspection 
tomorrow 27th and Wednesday 28th June. 
 
Inspectors will identify and celebrate the strengths of our school and help us to continue our 
improvement journey.  We are very proud of the students that we have and I know they will be 
their best during the inspection. 
 
Please click on the links below to view a letter from Ofsted and also a guide for parents. We hope 
that as many parents and carers as possible contribute to the inspection through completing the 
Parent View survey using the link provided.  
 
Ofsted letter to parents 
  
School Inspections - A Guide for Parents  
 
Thank you in advance for your comments and we will of course keep you updated on the 
findings from the inspection. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Matthew Dean 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://www.phs.cheshire.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1148&type=pdf
https://www.phs.cheshire.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1147&type=pdf

